
 
Board of Directors Minutes 

11/25/2020 
 
Informal meeting began at 5:15 PM at Outback Restaurant in Ocala.  
 BOD members present for meeting: Dom DiDomenico, Jim Baker, Dawna Baker, Jesse Hinds, Mike Redys, Pete 
Ferguson and Bill Fuori  
 
 
OFMC President updates:  

• Turkey from OFMC was delivered  

• Dom will ask if there are any volunteers to take the 2021 Field Marshall position at the club meeting  

• Request received for 4-day event from Mark Chapman, which will generate some revenue for the club.  All BOD 
members present read the email request sent to Dom.  We discussed and came to an agreement; Dom will be 
responding to the email regarding the BOD’s decision.  

 
 
Around the table:  

• Dawna  
o Question on starting month for 2021 Mowing schedule.  Told to start in March as January and February 

the grass does not grow that much.  Now that she knows, she is going to finalize the schedule and sent it 
out to the Mow Team leads for review before it gets posted.  

o Jim will also be sharing the names of extra mowers for 2021, we have a few teams who are running low 
on volunteers to mow next year.  

• Jim  
o Gary West will not be able to be 2021 Field Marshall due to new job commitments.  Need to find a new 

Field Marshall.  
o Refund request received for member who is ill.  

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM  
 
Dawna Baker BOD Secretary  
 


